
Cabinet Regeneration Sub Committee 25/01/2018 – 
Comments from O&S Panels

Part I

Corporate Services

York Road

Resolved: that the Corporate Services O&S Panel considered the Cabinet 
Regeneration Sub-Committee report and approved the recommendations 
subject to Full Council approval.  (Cllr Jones abstained from voting).


